
Project Firstline (PFL) is a partnership between the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and 
the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) that aims 
to provide engaging and effective infection prevention 
and control training to frontline workers, staff, and 
members of the public health workforce.
Check out the MDH PFL website and subscribe to the 
mailing list to receive more information on trainings, 
resources, and IPC recommendations!

Minnesota Department of Health Project Firstline

www.health.mn.gov/projectfirstline
Project.Firstline.MDH@state.mn.us

@mnhealth 

Live and Recorded Trainings

English & Spanish Language Resources

Print Materials & Job Aids

Interactive & Multimedia Resources

Past Training Topics:
• Recognizing Risk Using Reservoirs
• Components of Infection Prevention and Control 
• Viruses & How COVID-19 Spreads
• Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)
• Multi-Dose Vials

GIFs, Graphics, Interactive Scenarios, Lock Screens, Videos
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